
From: Fox, Susan
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: State Bill 797
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 11:43:11 AM

Hi there,
 
I’m a registered voter, a mom, and a concerned citizen about gun control.
 
I support common sense legislation like SB 797 and urge you to vote in support of this bill.  We have
waited too long to take action.
 
Regards,
 
Susan
 
Susan Fox
HP Worldwide Contact Center Manager
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